
  
Issue 223 Week Ending 25th September 2020   

Thank you for your continued support both within and beyond school.  Stay Safe, Susan McGrath, Headteacher. head@carletongreen.lancs.sch.uk 
 
 

  

Dates: 

Parents’ Evenings 3rd and 5th November. May be Zoom or face to face as normal. TBC 

IMPOSSIBLE IS NOTHING! 

Thank you to those that have already sponsored me but if you haven’t and you’d like to show your support please use this link: 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/fundraiser-display/showROFundraiserPage?userUrl=SusanMcGrath4&pageUrl=1 

The week began with World Peace Day with children planting a tree (kindly donated from Myerscough College) in our school grounds.  The children have 

learned about how trees help sustain our future. 

Due to COVID restrictions we are still only having PE outside so please send your children with waterproof clothing so that if the weather is bad on their PE 
day they may still partake in physical activities.  Swimming is anticipated to resume in January 2021 but unlike normal it will be for our year 5 children. 
Moving forwards, this will be the year group that have swimming lessons. 
 
I have received some wonderful presentations to share with the school, created by our prospective heads/deputies.  The children across school are to view 
these and place their votes.  These votes will be collated on the 7th October with a presentation being made on the 9th October where we will announce this 
year’s Head Boy and Head Girl and Deputy Headboy/girl.  I am very proud of all the children that have put themselves forward to be considered for these 
roles.  As with anything in life there will undoubtably be disappointment felt by those not successful but I hope that they will use the experience to keep 
aspiring. 
 
Miss Hughes has made a great start to life at Carleton Green.  Mr Shuttleworth has made the decision to resign from his post and so I am very pleased to 
confirm that she will be the teacher for Doves class for the entirety of this academic year.  We always want our children to enjoy a settled and consistent 
year but especially so following the disruption we have had with closures and staff absences. 
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